
 

Meeting of the Board of Warden and Burgesses 
Approved Minutes December 5, 2022 

THE BOROUGH OF WOODMONT 
128 Kings Highway 

Woodmont, Connecticut 06460 
 
The meeting of the Board and Burgesses of the Borough of Woodmont was held on 
Monday, December 5, 2022 at Woodmont Borough Hall. 
 
Burgess Rockwell called the meeting to order at 8:00 P.M.   
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Approval of Minutes 
The Board reviewed and approved the November 7, 2022 minutes. 
 
Freeholders I 
None 
 
Report of the Tax Collector:  
No Report 
 
Report of the Warden:  
No Report 
 
Report of the Constable:  
The camper on Beach Ave has been removed. 
 
Report of the Clerk:   
Boy Scouts will be meeting on Tuesday’s in January at the hall. 
 
Report of the Treasurer:  
Checks circulating tonight. 
 
 
Committee Reports: 
Planning and Zoning:  
No Report. 
 
Police and Safety:  
No Report. 
 
House:  
CT Basement Annual check was done. 
There is a proposal for a new sump pump and Chuck is looking into whether a deposit was 
made. 



 

Jim Mundy is back on-site. 
The tree is too tall to decorate, looking into whether Public Works could do it. 
 
Street Lighting: 
Bob reported there is a rate increase from UI on street lights and will report in January 
with more details on the impact to the Borough. 
 
Beaches: 
No Report.  
 
Public Works: 
Christmas tree and flagpole lighting are done. 
 
Finance:  
No Report. 
 
Library:  
No Report 
 
Beautification Committee:  
No Report. 
 
Approval of Bills 
Bills are being sent around to be approved and checks signed. 
 
Old Business 
None 
 
Freeholders II. 
None 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:11pm 
 

Minutes taken by Rebecca Flynn 

 

 


